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October 12, 2022 

 

Dear Patients, 

I am writing to let you know that after 3 years of being part of this sleep team, I have decided on 
the next phase of my professional career and will be leaving Chicago Sleep Health. I have been 
offered an exciting personal and professional opportunity that will allow me to grow as a leader 
in the surgical field. While I have mixed emotions about leaving, I am confident that you will be 
in caring hands with Dr. Margaret Park and the team here at Chicago Sleep Health.  

I am honored to have been involved in your sleep care needs and I will continue to work with the 
team here to make this transition as seamless as possible. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact the office at 312-955-8787.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Jennifer DeGuzman, PA-C 

 


